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People of God, Reaching Everyone with the Love of

 
Christ 

 

FREEDOM!!! 
 

Freedom!  The ability to move about freely and do what we want, when we want!!  
(Within the limits of society and law) 
 

For 247 years, we have enjoyed freedom as Americans and we are thankful for the 
freedoms we have.  Freedom of speech.  Freedom to worship.  Ebenezer Baptist 
Church was borne during the waning days of the American Revolution and we gave 
sons to that fight.  I would also like to think that, if we had to do it, we would stand and 
fight for those same freedoms again.  I would, because I love America.   
 

I wonder if we would share that same resolve for the Church?  For the Body of Christ 
and for the Kingdom of God?  More importantly, would we lay down our lives on OUR 
TERMS or would we do it God's way?? 
 

God's way and the way of Christ would look very different from our way.  Jesus said 
"don't be surprised when they hate you ... They hated Me!!"  And "love your enemies ... 
Pray for those who persecute you..."  What is God's way???  Read the word.  It's not 
hard to figure out. 
 

As we enjoy the freedoms of being American this week and this month, please do not 
forget that, even above our citizenship, we are blood-kin to the family of God!!!!!  We 
have a greater freedom than even that of being American ... We have freedom from 
guilt and the entanglement of SIN!!!  Live FREELY and tell someone else how they can 
know true FREEDOM this month!!! 
 

David 
 

Newsletter                                                                                                                              July 2023 

 



 

 

2 

 
    
     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

Financial Report Through June 25, 2023 
 
Year to date needs………....$770,077.75 
Year to date receipt………...$697,931.54 

 

 

 
 
 
Grab a name tag from a greeter as you come in 
Sunday morning, July 2nd. Put your first name on it 
and there will be a special time during the service 
for getting to know the names of your fellow 
Eberezerites. 

 

 
The Mission Team will be selling these 
Mission tshirts for $10 each. Contact 
the  church office to purchase a tshirt. 

There will be NO Deacons Meeting in July. The 
next meeting will be August 6th at 5:00 pm 


